We are pleased to announce the
return of the

Community Dinners!

The dinners will be served at the
First Presbyterian Church located on
Presbyterian & Main St. in Shawano on the
4th Tuesday of each month.

Doors open at 5:00 pm

Dinner served at 5:30 pm

Come meet your neighbors, make friends, and
enjoy a FREE hot meal!



